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Tuesday, 09 September 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Sports Club 

We shall be running a Sports Club for years 1-6 again this term.  The club will be focussing on 

Multi- sports and will focus on skills for a range of different indoor (eg Dodgeball, gymnastics) 

and outdoor sports (eg football, rugby).  The club will take place on Renshaw’s Field or in the 

Village Hall (weather dependent) until 4.30. The club will start on Monday 15th September and 

will run for 10 weeks with the final session being 8th December.  There is a charge of £2 per 

session, so the fee for this term will be £20. 

Please sign up on the online Google form at https://forms.gle/Wz1gf6KLdho2tQrD6.  Places will be 

limited to 20.   

The children in the club can wear their PE kit on Mondays and children booked in to ASC will be 

walked back up to school after the Sports Club.  Please pick up your child(ren) from the field or 

Village Hall. 

Yours sincerely, 

N.A. Brayford 

Miss Brayford 

Executive Headteacher 
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